
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for 

help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers 

will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Miss Lawton    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Cheetham          Year 2                 Friday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

Charlie Crutchley 

Zac Lally 

 

                                 

There are no awards this week as 

it has been our Sports Week. The 

children have had lots of fun  

learning new sports and activities 

and trying different fruits and 

healthy snacks.  

Well Done to everyone.  

Follow us on twitter for photos and 

information on what the children are 

doing each day. We have almost 300 

followers already so join us.    

@KingsfieldSch    

Lateness 

We have had an increasing number of children             

arriving late to school. In line with the new            

legislation, this is being monitored by ourselves and 

the Local Authority and persistent lateness could be 

subject to penalties. Please ensure that you child 

arrives before the gates are closed at 8.55am. Thank 

you 

This week’s house points winner is Mars with  160 

points. Jupiter received 149 points, Earth received 

128 points and Saturn received 116 points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to MARS 

Knowsley Safari Park 

The Year 2 trip 

to   Knowsley  

Safari Park 

is next  Wednesday 

4th July. Cost of 

the trip is £15 and 

should be payed by 

Parentpay or barcode by 

Monday 2nd July at the 

latest.  

Biddulph Festival Disco 

Harry Potter family disco on 6th July. We have a fantastic array 

of Harry Potter props and invite children/adults to come along in      

fancy dress (optional) - prize for best costume. We have a          

magician attending and will also be putting on a buffet and      

offering a free non-alcoholic cocktail for the bargain price of £15 

per  family(2a, 3c). Individual tickets are £5. 

Tickets are available from the Biddulph Festival ticket stall in 

the town on 30th July or Town Hall, On Tap. Otherwise 

ring Jacky 01782 523573 or message the festival team 

(Biddulph Festival 2018) on Facebook. 

Blue Planet 

The  Year 1 trip to Blue 

Planet is next Friday 6th 

July. The cost of the trip is £16 

and should be paid either by 

Parentpay or paypoint          

barcode by Tuesday 3rd 

July. The children need to 

wear uniform and a packed lunch will 

be provided for 

them.  
Please make sure your child has a water  

bottle in school every day, particularly at the 

moment with the weather being so hot. On 

sunny days please ensure your child is  

wearing sun cream and has a hat with them. 

Thanks 

On Tuesday 3rd July Early Years are holding a   

parent engagement morning from 9.15-10.30. If you 

have not received any information please see your 

class teacher.  

Our Reception children will be taking part in  a 

Rent a Beast Experience next Wednesday 4th 

July. Please ensure that you have paid your 

£5.00 for the visit by Monday 2nd 

July at the latest.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

 

Miss Smith’s Class Assembly 

Monday 2nd July 10.20am 

 

Nursery Graduation 

Friday 13th July 9.30am 

 

Year 4 leavers Assembly  

Tuesday 17th July 1.30pm 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

School re-opens 

Wednesday 5th  September 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 26th October 

 

 

     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our     

twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and 

pictures of events and   

activities on-going in school 

that your child may be a 

part of.  

 

  The school menu for July   

is available on our website 

under the ‘Parent’ tab. 

www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
29th June 2018 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 

 
Celebrating this years                  

achievements 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out 

of school  achievements: 

Flynn Clulow—Orange Belt Taekwondo 

Esmé Hancock—Passing her Stardance,             

Rumba,Paso and Waltz dance exams 

Maisy Hancock– Passing her Rosette dance exams 

in Cha Cha , Quick Step and Quick Waltz 

Jacob Williams—Red Belt Taekwondo 

 

                            Twitter 

                     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and pictures of events and 

activities on-going in school that your child may be a 

part of.  

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars               91.80%  

    Busy Bees                            91.30% 

    Charming Cheetahs             95.30% 

    Terrific Tigers                       91.70% 

    Perfect Panthers                  98.00% 

    Learning Lions                     96.50% 

    Super Squirrels                    97.70% 

    Wise Owls                             98.60% 

    Fantastic Foxes                    98.10% 

    Brilliant Badgers         93.60%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Mrs Gray’s class with 98.60%        

Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  95.50% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

                 School Sports Day 

A huge WELL DONE to everyone for a         

wonderful sports day.  

      House results were as follows: 

        1st Place Saturn—268 points 

        2nd Place Jupiter—225 points 

        3rd Place Earth—211 points 

        4th Place Mars—192 points 

                 Congratulations to SATURN               

         our overall winners.  

Miss Smith’s class assembly is on Monday 2nd July 

10.20am. Parents from that class are invited to 

watch.   

Year 4 Leavers Concert is on Tuesday 17th  

July. Parents are invited to watch—arrive at 

1.15pm for a 1.30pm start. We do hope you will 

join us for what promises to be a 

very memorable performance.  

          Biddulph Parade  

This Saturday at 10am. 

      Theme this year is Out of this    

 World  

      Children can come dressed 

as spacemen. aliens or stars. 

Please meet Mrs Butler at the     

Library. The parade starts at 

10.30am and will be finished around 

11am at Sainsburys. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

The Nursery Graduation is on Friday 13th  July 

at 9.30am. We do hope Nursery parents 

will join us for a very memorable 

graduation performance.  

School reports will be sent home with your child 

next week.  


